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Hi Bill
Great to see you last week. I really appreciate the efforts from the entire City staff and look forward
to delivering the community an attractive and needed services and housing.
 
I just learned about the inclusionary housing ordinance, and understand a potential January 2020
effective date if passed by the council. I support the city’s desire to identify a sustainable funding
mechanism to support affordable housing. However, I am concerned about the shock this ordinance
will have on both my project and other housing and commercial activities currently in the city’s
pipeline. This ordinance comes as a surprise-- especially so late in an economic cycle.  I understand a
notice was posted on the PED Inclusionary Housing Policy website and distributed to interested
parties by email. As an applicant in for entitlements, I have never seen such a notice.
 
Development projects take years to process and entitle. Properties like mine were underwritten to
achieve a viable economic yield based upon pre-2017 fire market conditions. On top of that, we are
now 11 years into an economic cycle. The shock of new fees late into the cycle I believe will have an
adverse impact on proposed project yields and therefore future development.  
 
If the City chooses to enact the ordinance, I urge a gradual phase in of the fees to avoid its shock
on pending projects.  
 
Thank you.
Steve
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